
 

 

 
  

No. 024/24 
 
 
18th January 2024 
 
 
To:   All Branches 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
IMPORTANT ALL BRANCH BRIEFING – FRIDAY 19TH JANUARY 09:25-10:00 
 
We will be holding a very short briefing tomorrow (Friday 19th January) to set the scene for 
the restructuring briefing later in the month.  
 
The briefing will last no more than 30 minutes. We ask all Branches to make the effort to 
attend and to join promptly for 09:25 so we can commence the briefing at 09:30 and 
nobody misses the start.  
 
We will also cover very briefly the importance of the TUC rally in Cheltenham on Saturday 
27th January.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all in the morning.  
 
The log in details are as follows: 
 
https://cwu-
org.zoom.us/j/89213941816?pwd=QUU3bGF3N0pBb2NwN0MvSXNwN3ZLZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 892 1394 1816 
Passcode: 707601 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

    
Dave Ward     Tony Kearns     
General Secretary                        Senior Deputy General Secretary 

https://cwu-org.zoom.us/j/89213941816?pwd=QUU3bGF3N0pBb2NwN0MvSXNwN3ZLZz09
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